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Mark your 

calendars 

for 

upcoming 

meetings! 

 

Next three Saturday Membership Meetings: Jan 16th, Feb 20th, Mar 20th     
At Nessel Town Hall.  Fresh Coffee & Donuts served at 8:00 A.M. Meeting starts at 8:30 A.M. 

Attention High School Seniors: 
What does Rush Lake mean to you? It could mean a check for $1,000!  
Instructions to apply for the annual $1,000 Grant Allen Scholarship are 
posted on our website www.rlia.net.  Parents: Any graduating senior with post 
secondary plans can apply; you do not need to reside on Rush Lake. 

 
 
 

 RUSH LAKE ICE CLEAN-UP DAY 
A partnership between the RLIA & the 

MN DNR Adopt-A-River Program 

 
TENTATIVE DATE: SAT. MARCH 6th 

All volunteers: please meet us at 
10:00 A.M. at Flickabirds for 
registration and distribution of trash 
collection bags.  Please bring your 
own tools to chop objects out of the 
ice.  If you have questions, contact 
Sue Griffin at secretary@rlia.net.   
We hope to see you on Saturday, 
March 6, 2021. 

 

>>>>>   Is your Membership current?  Annual dues are only $20!   2021 DUES ARE DUE NOW!!!<<<<<   
Mail check plus registration/renewal form to: RLIA, PO BOX 677, RUSH CITY, MN 55069.  Forms are available at www.rlia.net 

or at monthly meetings.  Please use the form or write a note with your names, addresses, phone numbers & email address.   

See address label on reverse for the year you are paid through; if “20”, you are no longer a RLIA member for the 2021  

calendar year Jan 1 –Dec 31.   

Please encourage your non-member neighbors & friends to join! The new RLIA Member signs are available at the meetings! 

ATTENTION: In 2021 we will continue our initiatives to monitor and treat invasive 
weeds in the main bodies of the east and west lakes.  However, after careful 
consideration the Board of Directors made a decision to suspend giving credits for ‘on 
shore/dock side’ treatments for individual properties. 

 
THANK YOU RLIA PULLTAB ESTABLISHMENTS 

We look forward to another great year at:   Grumpy Minnow on West Rush Lake and 
Sidelines Sports Bar & Grill in Cambridge. 

 

http://www.rlia.net/
mailto:secretary@rlia.net

